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Please do not pass HJR 201 to allow Oregon...the State of Oregon to take control of 

assessing property taxes.  This is a bad idea and the current assessment if property 

taxes should not be changed.  It should continue AS IS at THE LOCAL,county or city 

level where it can be assessed by those with knowledge of land values.  It could 

increase homelessness for those with limited and fixed incomes.   

I oppose the HJR 201 and ask that You oppose this measure also.  Thank you. 


